4/19/22, 1:52 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Fwd: FOLLOW UP OF THE STATUS OF APPLICATION FOR PERMIT ...
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g — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

i

Fwd: FOLLOW UP OF THE STATUS OF APPLICATION FOR PERMIT TO CUT OF MR.
ABET R. FAUNDO

1 message

R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 1:33 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, forest
section <forestsection2016@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Abet Faundo <abetfaundo@yahoo.com>

Date: Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 1:18 PM

Subject: re: FOLLOW UP OF THE STATUS OF APPLICATION FOR PERMIT TO CUT OF MR. ABET R. FAUNDO
To: R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph>

Sir/Madam:
Good day!

May | know the status of my application for permit to cut?
| was informed thru email last April 1, 2022 that it is for review of the Section Chief concerned.
Anticipating for its immediate approval so that | can proceed with the development of the purchased lot where the tree is
located.
God bless and keep safe.

Very truly yours,

ABET R. FAUNDO

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
PENRO MARINDUQUE

Phone: (042) 332-1490/ 332-0727

Address: Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 4900
Website: https://penromarinduque.gov.ph/

Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph

DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized
to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the DENR-PENRO Marinduque.
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